
 
 
 

October 11, 2013 
 
 Jason Bunn, P. Eng.  
Environmental Engineer 
Genivar  
10 Prairie Way  
Winnipeg, MB R2J 3J8  
 
Dear Mr. Bunn: 
 
Re:   Fairholme Colony Domestic Wastewater Treatment Lagoon - Environment Act 
            Proposal 
 
 The initial review of the Environment Act Proposal (EAP) regarding the Fairholme 
Colony Domestic Wastewater Treatment Lagoon has been completed. 
 

The review has generated comments/requests for additional information. Please respond 
to the comments and requests from the Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) presented in the 
attached item being: 

1. Memorandum from Water Science and Management Branch – Manitoba 
Conservation and Water Stewardship, dated September 3, 2013; 

2. E-mail from Groundwater Management Section, Water Science and Management 
Branch – Manitoba Conservation and Water Stewardship, dated September 11, 
2013; 

3. E-mail from Water Control Works and Drainage Licensing Section, Manitoba 
Conservation and Water Stewardship, dated September 5, 2013; 

4. E-mail from Water Use Licensing Section, Manitoba Conservation and Water 
Stewardship, dated August 28, 2013; 

5. E-mail from Office of Drinking Water, Manitoba Conservation and Water 
Stewardship, dated September 10, 2013; 

6. E-mail from Fisheries Science and Fish Culture Section, Fisheries Branch, 
Manitoba Conservation and Water Stewardship, dated September 13, 2013; and 

7. E-mail from Lands Branch, Manitoba Conservation and Water Stewardship, dated 
September 13, 2013. 
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Please address and respond to the comments and requests for additional information.  The 

EAP review process will continue upon receipt of your response. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact me at (204) 945-2614 or by e-mail at 
Rafiqul.Chowdhury@gov.mb.ca.   

 
Yours truly, 
“originally signed by” 
 
Rafiqul Chowdhury, M.Eng., P.Eng  
Environmental Engineer 

 
 
Attachment 
 
c.    Donna Smiley, Provincial Manager, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 
       Public Registries 
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